Latham, James

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 13 June 2019 11:51

To: Latham, James

Subject: FW: Travellers Sites Development Plan - Still time to have your say

From: Elizabeth Tingle <leintwardinegpc@gmail.com>

Sent: 28 May 2019 15:55

To: Gilson, Susannah <Susannah.Gilson@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Travellers Sites Development Plan - Still time to have your say

Dear Angela

Leintwardine GPC considered the proposals on the Main Modifications to the Travellers Sites Development Plan at
its Full Council meeting on 9 May 2019. However, the Parish Council decided that it had no representations to make
with regard to this consultation.

Kind regards

Elizabeth Tingle

Clerk to Leintwardine Group Parish Council
The Reading Room

High Street

Leintwardine

Herefordshire

SY7 OLB

leintwardinegpc@gmail.com
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